## Email to All Families and Staff January 17, 2022

Dear PCPS Families and Staff,

As you may be aware, the new Virginia Governor, Glenn Youngkin, issued several executive orders on Saturday, January 15, 2022. Executive Order Number Two, which directly affects health mitigation policy and protocols in the Commonwealth, will go into effect on Monday, January 24, 2022. CLICK HERE for the complete Executive Order. The Poquoson School Board and central staff are reviewing this order and will be making changes to PCPS COVID-19 mitigation measures and procedures accordingly at our regularly scheduled School Board meeting tomorrow evening, Tuesday, January 18th. We will send the details of these changes through email on Wednesday, January 19th, and post them to the PCPS website. Thank you for your continued support.